
  

 
 

 
City of Salem 

Zoning Board of Appeals 
 

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of DAVID POTTER, requesting a 
Special Permit per Sec. 3.3.2 Nonconforming Uses of the Salem Zoning Ordinance, in order to allow an 
existing nonconforming use of a barbershop to be changed to another nonconforming use of a general 
office at the property located at 198 LORING AVE (Map 31, Lot 31) (R1 Zoning District). 
 
The public hearing will be held on WED, January 21, 2015 at 6:30 PM, in Room 313, 3rd Floor at 120 
Washington St. in accordance with Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws. A copy of the 
application and plans are on file and available for review during normal business hours at the Department 
of Planning & Community Development, City Hall Annex, 3rd Floor, 120 Washington St, Salem, MA. 
 
 

       Rebecca Curran, Chair   
 Board of Appeals    
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KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL 

MAYOR 

 

 

CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 
BOARD OF APPEAL 

 
120 WASHINGTON STREET ♦ SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS 01970 

TELE: 978-619-5685 ♦ FAX: 978-740-0404 

 


